
 

 
  Hello my SUPER SUNFLOWERS!! 

 

I can’t believe it is the last week of the school year and your last week as 

Year 1s and my super sunflowers  BUT… you’ll soon have an amazing new 

teacher as you go into Year 2! 

 

I have uploaded a picture that I’ve made for our class as an end of year gift 

from me, usually I would give you all a little gift in person but this year it has 

to be something a bit different. Please print the picture off and display it 

however you would like, put it on the fridge, put it in a frame- whatever you’d 

like. If you don’t have access to a printer please email school and we will 

print you a copy off that you can then collect. 

 

Thank you so so so much to all of you that were involved in my amazing super 

sunflower video- it put a huge smile on my face and made me cry happy tears!  

 

I am so proud of each and every one of you and how much you have achieved 

this year as well as how well you have coped with this strange time. I am so 

thankful to have had such an amazing class this year and I have missed you 

all so very much. I wish that I could be there to give you all a big hug and say 

goodbye before you go off and enjoy your summer holidays and become big 

Year 2s. 

 

I am hoping to be in school for a few days in September before I finish to 

have my baby so I will be sure to come and find you to say hello. I will also 

make sure I keep popping in next year if it is safe to see how you are doing 

and talking to your teachers to see what you are up to. 

 

I have done another grid of activities for you this week as well as set new 

2dos on Purple mash- thank you to all of you who have been doing them, 

you’ve done amazing! Keep reading lots of books through oxford owl and use 

the oak national academy website for Math’s and foundation subject 

activities. 

 
During the summer try to keep practising your reading as much as you can 

but most importantly…. HAVE FUN! 

Keep being you and keep being amazing! You will always be my super 

sunflowers. I hope to see you all in September, stay safe and keeping smiling!                     

Missing you all so much! 

Lots of love and hugs, Mrs Heys xxxx 

,                                       


